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On June 21, 2018, members of David's Harp celebrated 
LGBTQ+ Pride! The group ate a lunch consisting of burgers/
hot dogs, potato salad, and baked beans, and spent some 
time learning about the terminology used by the LGBTQ+ 
community, which has emerged to better describe the experi-
ences of the community.  Members also showed support for 
members of the LGBTQ+ community by participating in the 
first annual David's Harp Pride Parade, complete with flags 
and songs about love and acceptance.  The group concluded 
the day by listening to staff member Rianna Morgan reading 
And Tango Makes Three, a delightful book about how two 
male penguins formed a pair bond and raised an adorable 
baby penguin named Tango! 
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New Client Referrals  

Do you have a client on your caseload who would benefit from 

increased social support in a peer supportive environment?  

David’s Harp is currently accepting referrals for Level C-

Outpatient and C-SPMI clients.  If you have a client on your 

caseload who may benefit from attending, please e-mail the ID 

number and initials to amy.driscoll@cascadiabhc.org.  After 

eligibility is confirmed, clients will be invited to an upcoming 

program orientation at David’s Harp so they can determine 

whether the program is a good fit.  
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